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With regards to policies SNP14, SNP16 & SNP17, the Housing service at MKC are in support of the 
alternatives that have been provided and would not want to remove the policies entirely. 

 
The previous text was invariably too defined but the alternatives allow for the plan to be more 
flexible and, crucially, meet demand at the time of development. This flexibility will allow for mixed 
communities and local residents to have move on options in their local community. By narrowing 
the sizes acceptable to 2 & 3 bedrooms homes some local people may be forced to move out of 
their local area when their circumstances change. 

 
It is imperative that all local areas of MK have a similar proportion of affordable housing and this 
can only be managed by making all local plans and local development be in accordance with 
Plan:MK. 

 
 

 


